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Rice, Caroline M - DNR

From: Shane Yokom <Shane.Yokom@enbridge.com>
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 4:17 PM
To: Rice, Caroline M - DNR
Cc: kkytta; BDalSanto; Karl Beaster
Subject: DNR BRRTS Activity # 02-28-595980  - Cambridge Station - Environmental Consultant

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello Caroline, 
 
Enbridge retained GEI consultants to support the immediate actions taken in response to the release that was 
discovered at Cambridge Station on November 11, 2024.  Enbridge will continue to retain GEI Consultants as 
the site transitions to the DNR Remediation and Redevelopment Program to ensure continuity of support and 
continued high-level of service.  Contacts for GEI Consultants are as follows: 
 
Brad DalSanto 
Senior Professional 
1600 Aspen Commons, Suite 680 
Middleton, WI  53562 
815-289-3895 
 
Ken Kytta 
Vice President and Senior Consultant 
616 Sheldon Avenue, Suite 211 
Houghton, MI  49931 
906-370-2461 
 
Brad and Ken will lead a team of multidisciplinary professionals in support of all Program requirements for the 
Cambridge site (BRTTS Activity # 02-28-595980).   
 
Regards, 
-shane 
 
Shane Yokom 
Environment Supervisor, LPUS  
Safety & Reliability Environment Operations 
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